
Attention 
As of April 03, 2023 Duke Energy will no longer be allowing the use of “ringed” meter bases for 

new service connections. New Services must have a “ringless” meter base or service will not 

be provided through Duke Energy. (Existing Saw Services Exempt) 

  

         

                                                   

                            

Ringed Meter Base 

     No Longer Allowed 

Ringless Meter Base 

              Allowable 


